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Inspector Note 
 

2016 Based Household Projections 

 
 

 
As you will be aware the 2016 based Household Projections were recently 

made available. We would be grateful if you could produce a short note 
confirming the projections insofar as they relate to the New Forest 

National Park Area/District and what implications they have in terms of 
the calculation of OAN.  We would also appreciate your view as to the 

extent of any additional work that you consider appropriate to undertake 
in terms of revisiting or updating the assessment of OAN in light of the 

latest projections and the timescale for such work. 

We would appreciate your initial response on this matter by Tuesday 
16th October. 
 

Inspectors 

Kevin Ward and Caroline Mulloy 

9th October 2018 


